

June 2021

Dear Parents/Carers,

We will be bringing the summer term to a close with children engaging in sporting events in the last week of term.

In light of the Prime Minister's delay to lift restrictions, we have taken the decision that this event will be for our children only this year. We will look to share footage with parents and carers to enjoy.

There will be two sports day events and they will be on the following dates:

•	Nursery/Reception	Monday 19th July	9.30am – 11.00pm
•	Y1/2	Monday 19th July	1.30pm – 3.00pm
•	Y3/4	Tuesday 20 th July	9.30am - 11.00am
•	Y5/6	Tuesday 20 th July	1.30am – 3.00pm

In order for the day to run smoothly, we would appreciate your support in the following areas:

- Children to wear a shirt in their House colours
 - HMS Ganges Blue
 - HMS Raleigh Yellow
 - HMS St Vincent Red
 - HMS Dolphin Green
- Everyone to bring a water bottle
- Sun cream is advisable, please apply before your child comes to school

Kind regards

Mr Felton

PE Subject Leader